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TO: Chair and Directors 

SUBJECT: Solid Waste Management Plan Review Update 

DESCRIPTION: Report from Ben Van Nostrand, General Manager, Environmental and 
Utility Services, dated May 21, 2025. 

RECOMMENDATION: THAT: the Committee of the Whole support staff bringing forward a 
financial plan during the 2026 budgeting process to support the Solid 
Waste Management Plan update, including providing the Environmental 
Services department with two additional Full Time Employees to support 
the implementation of the recommendations in the updated Plan. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The purpose of this report is to update the Board on the progress made to date by the Public and 
Technical Advisory Committee (PTAC) on the review of the CSRD’s Solid Waste Management Plan 
(SWMP). The most recent update on progress was provided by staff at the June 19, 2024 Committee 
of the Whole meeting. 

Staff and Stantec Engineering, along with the PTAC have worked closely throughout 2024 to provide 
input on the development of a draft SWMP update, along with budget estimates for the different 
programs (see attached). 

 
NEXT STEPS: 

Staff will continue to work with the PTAC, along with Stantec Engineering, to carry out the work 
associated with the preparation of an updated SWMP in 2025, including more public consultation.  The 
goal is to complete the review with the intent to finalize and submit at a fall Board meeting for approval 
to submit the Ministry of Environment. 

  

https://pub-csrd.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=7ee48772-aa27-41df-aa5d-7ad8d754621b&Agenda=Merged&lang=English&Item=11&Tab=attachments
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